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Lake Stevens Middle School
PTSA

7.6.58
Proud to be Pirate Supporters!

LSMS PTSA is the Parent Teacher Student Association at our school.  As part of the national PTA organization the PTSA provides a way for parents, staff and students to work together to make LSMS a great place to learn and grow.  Some of our ongoing projects include:

organizing quarterly school dances (profits shared with each grade level)
honoring the staff during teacher appreciation week

funding library projects

providing shoes for those in need

paying for snacks during WASL testing

supporting bring-your-parent-to-lunch days

educating our members at regional and state PTA conferences

providing regular opportunities for dialog with school administrators

Some ideas for future projects include:

offering parent education programs

sponsoring school assemblies

encouraging more parental involvement at the school

building a stronger sense of community through more social events
getting our members more involved with volunteer opportunities at school
PTSA is always looking for new and creative projects to work on.  Please join with the PTSA to share your ideas and talents to help improve the learning environment at Lake Stevens Middle School.  Parents, guardians, relatives, students, teachers, administrators, staff and all pirate lovers can become members of PTSA.  Look for membership signup opportunities in the fall.
PTSA contacts for the 2007-2008 school year:

Kim Dailey
President
334-6702
kbdaileys13@aol.com

Jodi Sander
Vice President
334-9817
jjsander93@yahoo.com

(open)
Secretary





Laurel Cheap
Treasurer
335-1810
cheaps@earthlink.net

For more information, contact one of the officers above or come to our first meeting next school year on September 20th.  You can also learn more about PTSA on our website:
www.lkstevens.wednet.edu/lsms/ptsa

